Letters from C. Röbelen to Frederik Sander
 

186 Röbelen to Sander




Singapore, April 2nd, 1881

Messrs. Sander & Co, St. Albans – Herts.

Dear Sirs,

We are in receipt of your favour of February 22nd, covering draft for $539.32, which we willing duly place at the disposal of Mr. Roebelen in Manila as directed.

Our letter of March 5th has probably reached you and we stated therein that our friends Messrs. John Little & Co., 26 Cannon Street, would no doubt make arrangements to facilitate your remittance out here. So it will perhaps be unnecessary to take Mr. Robelen’s acceptance for any amount.

But in the meantime should he be absolutely in want of funds, we shall be happy to advance them.

We are dear Sirs, your obedient servants,


John Little & Co.

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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